
















From: Andrews, Mark [mailto:Mark.Andrews@coventry.gov.uk]  

Sent: 30 September 2016 10:39 
To: Sam Holder 

Cc: Dave Barber; 'Janet Neale' 
Subject: RE: tripartite??? 

 

 

Hi Sam,  
  
Yes, further to previous discussions, I’m happy with the SOCG 

  
Kind regards 

  
Mark 

  
From: Sam Holder [mailto:Sam.Holder@warwickdc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 30 September 2016 09:43 

To: 'Janet Neale' 

Cc: Andrews, Mark; Dave Barber 
Subject: RE: tripartite??? 
  

 Hi Janet 

Yes, sorry, I meant to catch up with you as well but you know what it’s like! 
  
I think Coventry are Ok with the changes as discussed (Mark, can you confirm that for us? That 
would be really helpful, thanks) and as such it would just be for WCC to agree. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Regards, 
  
Sam 
  
Sam Holder 
Senior Planning Officer 
  
Ext: 6330  
  
* Please don’t print this email unless you really need to. 
  
From: Janet Neale [mailto:janetneale@warwickshire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 30 September 2016 05:55 

To: Sam Holder 
Cc: Andrews, Mark; Dave Barber 

Subject: Re: tripartite??? 
  

Hi Sam,  
  
Sorry I meant to catch you yesterday. Is this now agreed by WDC and Coventry? You 
have picked everything up we asked for so I will happily send to Mark Ryder for sign 
off but didn't want to do that until you and Coventry had agreed it.  
  

mailto:Sam.Holder@warwickdc.gov.uk
mailto:janetneale@warwickshire.gov.uk


You'll probably get an out of office notification from me but don't worry, I'll check for 
an email from you and forward on to Mark Ryder as appropriate.  
  
Thanks Sam 
  
Kind regards 

  
 

Janet 

  

Janet Neale 

Infrastructure Delivery Manager 
Infrastructure and Regeneration 
Transport and Economy 
Warwickshire County Council 
PO Box 43 
Barrack Street 
Warwick 
CV34 4SX 
  

  

Tel: 01926 418646 

Mob: 07990 771973 

  

Email janetneale@warwickshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 
From: Andrews, Mark [mailto:Mark.Andrews@coventry.gov.uk]  

Sent: 14 September 2016 12:46 

To: Sam Holder 
Cc: Knight, Colin 

Subject: RE: Tripartite Statement of Common Ground for land south of Coventry - revised version 

 

 

Hi Sam,  
  
Thank you for providing the final draft of the SOCG. I can confirm that this reflects 
our requested inputs and that I am happy for this SOCG to support the Warwick 
Local Plan examinations in this regard. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mark 
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